REPORT
2000 July 10

CITY OF BURNABY

TRAFFIC AND TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE
(TRAFFIC SAFETY DIVISION)

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

TRAFFIC SAFETY 2000 - PARTNERS IN PREVENTION

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Council authorize up to five (5) members, including staff, of the Traffic Safety
Dvision to attend the Traffic Safety 2000 Conference at an approximate cost of $1500.

REPORT

The Western Canada Traffic Association (WCTA), the Greater Vancouver section of the -
Canadian Institute of Transportation Engineers (CITE) and the Insurance Corporation of British
Columbia (ICBC) are hosting the Joint Conference and Trade Show to be held in Burnaby from
2000 September 17 - 20. The event will be held at the Radisson Hotel, 4331 Dominion Street,
Burnaby, B.C.

The primary objective of the Conference is to unite all the “partners” in traffic safety and
collision prevention. Its purpose is to facilitate the exchange of past experiences and ideas for
the future. The concept of traffic safety has grown over the years. The full responsibility for the
reductions of collisions requires the combined efforts of engineers, planners, technologists,
policy makers, legislators, and law enforcement to address all the aspects of traffic safety and
prevention.

The cost of five (5) members including staff to attend the Conference would be charged to the
stabilization reserve.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor D. Evans
Chair

Councillor B. Der
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Councillor G. Begin
Member



